From: bob_

Sent: 26 December 2015 16:02

To: Programme Officer

Subject: Proposed Bankfield Lane Development
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Carmel,

Apologies if you and Mr Pike have received many such emails but, regarding all the assurances Sefton and the other agencies have provided that there is no longer any
problems with flooding in the Bankfield Lane area of Churchtown where they are proposing building the 200 houses - below is a photo from Southport Visiter website
(today) showing Verulam Road where it joins Bankfield Lane at the far end, about 75 yards from the Blundells Lane proposed entrance. Many other roads in the vicinity
have been closed by police due to them being flooded including Merlewood Avenue which runs from Verulam Road to Bankfield Lane, at the bottom of the ‘weight-
restricted’ bridge - 25 yards from the actual development site.

Regards

Robert Burns
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